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Total Pledged: more than $845,708 

Project #1 Contact Signed 
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Proposed Schedule of 
Work  

PHASE I Fall 2018 

Approximate Cost:   $450,000 
  Replace the Church Entrance 

Bridge and Side Stairways  

  Mandated Removal of the oil 
tank in the Parish Center and 
replace the Boiler 

  Update the Kitchen in the 
Auditorium 

PHASE II Fall 2019 

Approximate Cost:   $290,000 
  Update Auditorium Bathrooms 

and Replace Parish Center’s 
Handicapped lift 

  Add Handicapped Parking 
spaces and Re-coat & re-stripe 
the Parking lot 

  Install new padding on the 
kneelers 

PHASE III Fall 2020 

Approximate Cost:   $210,000 
  Update Fire and Security Alarm 

systems in the Church and 
Parish Center 

  Replace the Sidewalks 

  Replace the Windows in the 
Parish Center 
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Please remember: 
* Pledges can be made over a 

period of three or four years. 
* Pledge payments are in addition 

to your weekly offertory. 
* All contributions are tax 

deductible. 
* Make checks payable to:  

St. Margaret’s Capital Campaign 

Andy White from Parish 

Development Consultants has 

been away.  Therefore, we 

cannot update the Pledge 

amount.  But there is a good 

number of envelopes waiting for 

him when he returns after Labor 

Day.    

Equal Sacrifice, 
Not Equal Giving 

Two contractors made their 

presentations on August 13 to a panel 

consisting of Dirk Wojtczack (DRVC 

Building Office), the Architect, two 

parishioners with contracting 

experience, Mike Lorio and Fr. Jim.  

We unanimously chose Rockmore 

Contracting Corp.  Mr. Sean Finn, the 

president, will be working with us.  He 

has done many big jobs with the 

Diocese and he came thoroughly 

prepared.  All his papers passed the 

scrutiny of the DRVC.  The contract 

was signed this past week and Sean 

anticipates beginning work on the side 

stairways by Sept. 10.  The entire  first 

project will take until about Nov. 30th.   

Future bulletins will be explaining 

how this will affect getting into church. 


